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Feeney, John M - DNR

From: Robert Cigale [bob@endpointcorporation.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 201 1 4:01 PM

To: Feeney,John M - DNR

Cc: 'Jon Schuckman'

Subject: RE: Workplan for site investigation at former Northern Signal/Zareba/JT Roofing

John -just a couple of comments to pass onto GaiaTech:

1. Municipal Well No. 2 (MW-2) shown north of Church Street was abandoned several years ago.

2. The onsite well GaiaTech is referring to as the "deep well" is identified in the CCP Modified
Groundwater Monitoring Plan as PW-08.

3. The monitoring well they have identified on the southern edge of the site as "W-24A" is identified in the

CCP Modified Groundwater Monitoring Plan as W-19A. Monitoring well W-24A is located across the

railroad right-of-way in the southwest corner of the CCP facility.

The last two items will be important when data is being compared to historical trends.

Robert A. Cigale

Principal Consultant

EnQpomt Solutions
12065 West Janesville Road, Suite 300
Hales Corners, W! 53130

Main: 414-427-1200

Direct: 414-858-1202

Fax: 414-427-1259

Mobile: 414-897-3240

Website: http://www.endpointcorporation.com

Please note the new addresses for our website and email. Beginning in January 2011, our new web address is

www.endpointcorporation.com and my new email address is bob@endpointcorporation.com.

From: Feeney, John M - DNR [mailto:JohnM.Feeney@Wisconsin.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2011 2:52 PM
To: Robert Cigale
Subject: Workplan for site investigation at former Northern Signal/Zareba/JT Roofing

John M Feeney, Wisconsin PG #750
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Plymouth Service Center
920-892-8756 extension 3023
fax 920-892-6638

04/20/2011


